
Participatory Budget Project 
North Massachusetts Avenue – 2017 

Restriping and Signing Safety Improvements Beginning Week of 9/18 
As a Participatory Budgeting Item in 2015, Cambridge residents voted to create short-
term immediate measures in the form of better roadway markings and signage for 
the safety of people bicycling along north Massachusetts Avenue. The City will be 
installing designated bikes lanes on Massachusetts Avenue from Beech Street to 
Alewife Brook Parkway (Route 16). This project complements the City’s Vision Zero and 
Complete Streets policies. 

The planned markings and signing vary with conditions along the Avenue, and 
include regular bike lanes, green markings at conflict points, shared lane markings, 
added signing, and short sections of separated bike lanes.�Please remember that the 
bicycle lanes may never be used for stopping, driving or parking. 

Parking Changes 
Parking changes are limited to an area on the north side of the street near Linear 
Park. Do not use the bicycle lane for driving or parking.  

Meters, Resident Parking, Street Cleaning, and other parking regulations remain in 
effect. Note that there may be additional temporary parking restrictions during 
installation.

For more information on this project, please visit our project website: https://goo.gl/FJopSA��
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For questions during installation: Patrick Baxter, 
pbaxter@cambridgema.gov, 617-349-4700.


